

Salisbury Primary School

Salisbury Street Darlaston, Walsall WS10 8BQ Headteacher: Mrs D. Steen Deputy Head: Mr S. Forsyth Telephone: 0121 6674066

E-mail: postbox@salisbury.walsall.sch.uk

Thursday 11th July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

During this year, the children have been learning about British Values through our Values Curriculum.

A few weeks ago I had asked each class to produce a piece of work to show to the school in an assembly for this week. Well, I was just so proud with the performances the children produced that I thought it would be lovely that you also share in our enjoyment of them.

I'm sorry for the short notice, and this wasn't supposed to happen, but we are inviting you to come and see what the children in Year 1 – Year 6 have produced on Friday 19th July at 9:00 am.

The children will enter the hall a class at a time to perform to you.

I hope you can join us for this impromptu 'Show and Tell' of the work that our wonderful children have produced.

Kind regards,

Deborah Steen Headteacher





